
Rey de Reyes celebrates its second anniversary 
We give praise to God for our emergent congregation “Rey de Reyes” in 
Madrid and for the growth that we have seen these past two years since 

we started renting a place to worship every Sunday. 

On Sunday, February 4, 2024 people from 12 nationalities joined together 
to worship God during our weekly worship service and to give thanks to 
God for the spiritual and numerical growth.  Our anniversary celebration 
also included an international covered dish meal after the worship service.  
As everyone ate, it was a blessing to watch people stand up to give thanks 
to God and share how they have spiritually grown during their time at Rey 
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de Reyes.  Many of them have believed in Christ during these two years, and for others this is their 
first time regularly attending an evangelical church.

	 We are also thankful to see the joy that the youth and children bring to the church!  The 
children sang a special song during the worship service and during the dinner several of them 
shared about how much they have learned during their children’s classes. 

	 As our vision to plant a missional and multicultural church continues, please join us in prayer 
as the Apostle Paul encourages us in Ephesians 6:18:


Men & Women Ministries 
We also give thanks to God for the men’s monthly cookout 
and Bible study.  In February, they were able to spend a 
whole day outside of Madrid and enjoy their Bible study, 
prayer time, cookout, hike and sports.  Heiko Burklin from 
World Witness was visiting us at the time, so he also 
shared with the men and greatly encouraged them.  


The women continue this year with their Bible study on the 
book of Luke and also with special gatherings for Bible 
study, prayer and fellowship. In January the women 
enjoyed “Chai & Chat.”  Please continue praying for both 
the men and women gatherings and for spiritual growth for 
all who attend.  


For more updates and prayer requests, join our Facebook group “God Loves Spain”

We would love to hear from you: JCBonilla@mac.com
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MONTHLY OUTREACH EVENTS 
‣ February - Valentine’s & Fireproof movie - praise for a 

wonderful turnout and for many new people who attended. 
‣ March - Easter resurrection service at a park in Madrid - 

pray that new people will come to this special worship 
service and that even people who are in the park will see 
us and join the service.  

‣ April - Festival of the Nations - pray for this event as we 
celebrate the many nationalities in Rey de Reyes and as we 
encourage the congregation in missions.

“Praying at all times in the Spirit, with 
all prayer and supplication. To that 

end, keep alert with all perseverance, 
making supplication for the saints”
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